
 

New York State’s Dignity for All Students Act (The Dignity Act or DASA) seeks to 

provide the State’s public elementary and secondary school students with a safe and 

supportive environment free from discrimination, intimidation, taunting, harassment, and 

bullying on school property, a school bus and/or at a school function. The Rochester City 

School District is in full support of this bill and has identified a Dignity Act Coordinator 

in every school within the district. Dr. Beverley Pringle, principal, is the coordinator for 

School #42. If you or your child believes that he or she is the victim of this type of 

mistreatment OR has knowledge of someone else being harassed, please contact Dr. 

Pringle. She can be reached at 585-663-4330 Ext. 1004 or 

Beverley.Pringle@rcsdk12.org.  

	
  


